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Media Release

Rugby fans take your seats 

Kick off for the Rugby World Cup starts a year early

Rugby Legends Phil Kearns, Nick Farr-Jones and David Kirk are encouraging the public to join them in celebrating ‘365 days until the 2007 Rugby World Cup Final in Paris’ at the Intensive Care Foundation’s Luncheon, 20 October 2006.
Held at the Four Seasons Hotel, Sydney, the Luncheon aims to raise more than $200,000 for vital clinical research to help save lives in Intensive Care.

Former Wallaby skipper and MC at the lunch, Phil Kearns hardly needs an excuse to celebrate rugby.

“It’s one year until the next Rugby World Cup and we couldn’t wait any longer.  It promises to be an entertaining afternoon with rugby banter, excellent food and exciting auctions items,” Phil said.

Phil supports the Intensive Care Foundation, having seen miracle work performed in Intensive Care Units first hand through experiences with his own children.

“You never know when you might need a miracle.  The Foundation is a great charity and the atmosphere is going to be fantastic - I look forward to seeing everyone there,” Phil said.

Phil will be joined by other Rugby World Cup winning Wallabies from 1991 and 1999 to re live the glory and look forward to the 2007 games.  A panel discussion with classic footage will cover from David Kirk in 1987; John Eales (via phone) remembering 1999 to discussing the 2007 Rugby World Cup in Paris! 
Corporate tables of 10 are available as are individual seats. Enquiries & bookings: 1300 300 661 or www.offthewall.com.au
About the Intensive Care Foundation

Every day, life-saving miracles are performed in Intensive Care Units in hospitals across Australia and New Zealand. In any one year over 170,000 people, including 6,000 children, are admitted to Intensive Care due to a life threatening accident or illness. Of those patients, 85% will survive.  Medical research in the area of Intensive Care is vital, as knowledge can mean the difference between life and death.  The Intensive Care Foundation supports Intensive Care Research as well as promotes the miracle work Intensive Care staff achieve.  For more information about the Foundation please visit www.intensivecareappeal.com or call (03) 9340 3444.

Your support at the Rugby World Cup Lunch will help make miracles happen
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